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> From: Kerry Radigan
> Sent: Thursday, January 13,2022 11:32 AM
> To: Mclntosh, Carrie <Carrie.McIntosh@hamilton.ca>
> Cc: Kerry Radigan
> Subject: Update for Hamilton Future Fund from Ancaster Tennis Club

>

> Hi Carrie,

>

> I have a link of pictures for you to share with the Hamilton Future Fund Committee that shows the progress we are
making at the Ancaster Tennis Club with the Dome Project that they so graciously helped fund!

>

>

>

> Also, please be apprised that we have been accepted to receive a sponsorship from a company that I cannot yet
name that will assist us financially to complete our Dome Project in 2022. As a result of being the first Community
tennis court to receive this type of funding, the company will be organizing a ground-breaking ceremony with all
parties invited to participate in the celebration. We are hoping for a date in late February or early spring but this will
depend on the pandemic and our situation locally.

>

> We would love to have the Hamilton Future Fund send a representative to this as part of the communal effort to
create our year-round tennis facility.

>

> Thank you for your assistance in sharing our good news with the Hamilton Future Fund Directors on our behalf.

>

> Warm Regards,

>

> Kerry

>

> Kerry Radigan

>




